
Service Times
Worship Service  8 :30am, 11:00am
Classes 9:45am
Spanish Speaking Worship Service 11:00am
Spanish Speaking Class 9:45am

Welcome to Singing Oaks

Guest WIFI: 53787475673

Bible  Classes

We, as a church, hope you enjoy your time with 
us. Let us walk along side you as you start or 

grow in your relationship with God.

101 Cardina l  Dr.
Denton,  TX 76209
940-387-4355
fax:  940-382-9596
off ice@singingoaks.org
Hours:  M-F,  8-5

Church and Off ice 

Campus Center
1305 W. Oak St .
Denton,  TX 76201
940-566-0625

February 22
Menu: Swedish Meatballs

 Adults: $4.00
Children/Studetns: $3.00

Wednesday Night MealWednesday Night Meal

             Grow 

              Serve

             GO

Sunday Classes:
Adults - Room 118
  Various  Various
Adults - Room 119
“Early Christianity” Monty Stanley
Adults - Auditorium
Hebrews  John Kimbrough

Ladies - Room 111
Hebrews  Jackie King and Lana Gay Knox
Single Moms-Room 123A
  Barbara Hall
College and Young Adults - Outreach Center
  Brandon Bell
Young Professionals- Room 125
  Hebrews  Stephen and Cindy Medlicott
Common Bonds-(Adults 30ish & up) - Room 202
  Hebrews Rodney Mitchell

Youth 7th -12th grades/Room 212
Children’s Classes
0-2 Year Olds-Room 114
2 Year Olds-Room 105
3 Year Olds- Room 102
4 Year Olds-Room 104
Kindergarten- Room 107
1st-4th Rotation rooms 204,208,206,210
5th-6th grade - room 201

Are You Having Financial Diffi culty? 
If so, maybe we can help. Contact wecare@singingoaks.org.  You 
may also contact any elder.

Hispanic Ministry Bible Class
Room 135

February 19, 2017

            Connect

 Pantry Needs-February

Mac and Cheese
Look for the baskets in the foyer to place the food in.

 Thank you for your help in keeping our pantry stocked.

 It’s Flu Season

We are glad you are here! If you are new to Singing 
Oaks, we want to assure you that our purpose in coming 
together is to give honor to God in our worship, and to 
try to do everything in a manner pleasing to Him.

 Singing Oaks Ministers

The fl u is very prevalent right now in Denton schools 
and daycare centers.  In fact north Texas is one of the 
hardest hit areas of the nation.  In the best interest 
of our children and teachers, please do not drop off 
your child in the nursery or Bible class if they are 
experiencing fever, aches and pains, or cough. Love 
and concern for all involved in the Children’s Ministry 
is out upmost concern.  Thank you!  

Pulpit  – Ross Thomson (940) 220-5055
Worship – Jabbarri Jones (940) 220-5050
Executive/Youth–Beau Davis(940) 220-5057
Children – Laurie Templeton (940) 220-5052
Outreach – Bob Bentley (940) 220-5056
Hispanic – Andres Badillo (940) 220-387-2718
Young Adult / Campus–Brandon Bell (940) 566-0625

Find Singing Oaks Church of Christ on
Facebook and Twitter

Family Game Night
Family Pot Luck and Game Night will be Friday, 
February 24, 6:30PM. We would like to see families 
regardless of ages to come for a night of games and 
a good meal.

 Baptisms 
Danielle Beaulieu, Oyuki Hernandez, and Miguel 
Grajales were all baptized into Christ on Sunday, 
February 12th. Congratulations! 

Church Wide Announcements

Facts and F igures
Attendance 1st:   
Attendance 2nd:  
Hispanic Ministry:      
Total Attendance:   

Giving last week:    
Weekly budget:    
Weekly Average:  

Giving Last Week:
Weekly Budget           
Regular Contribution
Designated/Other
Total Contribution 

 Lost and Found and Kitchen Dishes

 There Is No Other Name

 Bus Renovations

 305
 299
 39
 643

  $26,152
               $19,688 
  $17,026
  $36,714

If you have lost something, it is possible we have 
found it! Check out the cart in front of the ministers 
suite. ALSO, if you have recently brought a dish to a 
potluck or a funeral meal, and forgot to pick up the dish 
following the event please take a look in the kitchen to 
see if your dish is hanging out in there. THANK YOU! 

 Prayers 

 Children’s Corner Pre-school Fundraiser

 Thank You!

The City is a private online community for our church 
where you can join groups, build relationships, give 
online, and fi nd new ways to connect and do ministry 
together. If you have not already been invited into the 
City, please include your name and e-mail address on the 
communication card when they are passed. Thank you!

 Congregational Meeting
Diana Morales
Our sympathy is extended to Francisca Castro 
and family in the loss of her mother, Maria Luisa 
Almaguer.

Dear Singing Oaks Family,
I feel continually blessed by the generosity of this 
church and everyone in it. This church has supported 
and encouraged me since I was in elementary school. 
Now I’m away at college and this church continues 
to bless, encourage and support me. Thank you so 
much for helping send me to Tanzania this summer, 
it means so much to me and I am excited to do 
Kingdom work. Thank you for everything you have 
done for me! I love you all!
Love,
Sami Daily

I would like to thank everyone who participated in 
my pounding/welcome. I am very grateful for your 
generosity and the love you’ve shown me. 
God Bless you all!
Jabbarri Jones

Thank you so much to everyone who contributed to 
the garage sale last weekend!  It was an incredible 
success and an overwhelming blessing. I wish I 
could personally thank everyone involved. Please 
know  how deeply you’re appreciated, whether you 
worked at the sale, donated or bought.  We are so 
grateful. Praise God for His provision. 
Thanks! 
Jennifer Bentley 

 New Members
Danny and Sue Marble
Danielle Beaulieu 

Our church bus’ interior is in need of repair.  Initial 
estimates to refurbish the inside, reupholster the 
seats and arm rests, install seat belts and repair the 
headliner as well as doing some body work will take 
about $25,000.  It has been determined this is very 
economical compared to the purchase or lease of a new 
bus.  The people who use this bus which are primarily 
the youth, but not limited to the youth, deserve a safe 
comfortable mode of transportation. On Sunday March 
5 we will have a special contribution for the purpose of 
raising the funds to refurbish the bus.  Anything you 
can contribute will be a blessing. Early donations will 
be accepted or on the designated Sunday.  Whichever 
you choose, donations should be put in a pink envelope 
marked “Bus”.

Please mark your calendars for a congregational 
meeting TODAY, February 19, from 4:30-6:00 pm.  The 
elders are seeking your input on how we as a church 
can better reach and retain visitors, and connect with 
and engage new members.  Every week there are 
approximately 25-30 visitor cards turned in and quite 
a few of these indicate they are looking for a church 
home.  The question is what can we do differently or 
what do we need to start doing to be a church they 
want to be a part of.  The elders feel this is a matter 
that needs family attention.  We will meet in the gym 
for prayer before dividing up into small groups.

Show your love to Children’s Corner this Sunday. Across 
from the coffee bar, you will fi nd numbered hearts. Pick 
a heart and donate that amount. Proceeds will go to 
classroom materials.

In Acts 4:8-12, as Peter and John stand before the 
Jewish ruling council, we read,

8 Then Peter, fi lled with the Holy Spirit, said to them: 
“Rulers and elders of the people! 9 If we are being 
called to account today for an act of kindness shown 
to a man who was lame and are being asked how he 
was healed, 10 then know this, you and all the people 
of Israel: It is by the name of Jesus Christ of Nazareth, 
whom you crucifi ed but whom God raised from the 
dead, that this man stands before you healed. 
11 Jesus is
“‘the stone you builders rejected,
    which has become the cornerstone.’
12 Salvation is found in no one else, for there is no 
other name under heaven given to mankind by which 
we must be saved.”
“No other name!” it says. “No other name!” The power 
of the Gospel is in that name and that name alone. 
That name alone has the power to save and to heal. 
That’s why our theme for 2017 is “Lord I Look To You.” 
We must keep our eyes squarely on Jesus. This Sunday 
we begin a new sermon series, “Jesus: The Man And 
The Mission.”  Tonight we have a congregational 
meeting where we will meet at the church building, 
and then divide into small groups to discuss how we 
can connect people to our mission and our fellowship. 
Try to be there. It will be really good family time.
We have the greatest mission in the world and the greatest 
message in the world.   And we have power through Him.                                                                                                                                           
Ross.


